
Notice of UTC Deregulation Petition 

 

To:  All Newaukum Water Customers 

On March 6, 2017, your NWS board of directors will filed a petition for deregulation with the UTC. 

Deregulation is required prior to the CEO of Northwest Water Systems purchasing our system. There will 

be an open meeting scheduled by the UTC in Olympia with relation to this filing to allow comments from 

Newaukum water customers.  You will be notified of the date, time and place of this meeting by email as 

soon as the NWS Board is notified of the scheduled date.   

Maury Kurtz 
NWS Chairman 


